To: Mireya G. Turner, MPA
      Associate Planner

     Community Development Department

     County of Lake

     255 North Forbes Street

     Lakeport, CA  95453






[ date ]
Dear Ms. Turner, 
I am writing to you today about the box retail store known in the community as Dollar General that is planned to be built right on Highway 29 in Middletown. Although it is on the north end of town across from several schools, it is in our community growth boundary and is part of our downtown / commercial business area.
I, along with many other community members, am very concerned with three items: 
1. A large franchise box store in our town
2. The ‘look’ or design of the building of this retail store. Will it fit with the character and charm that is Middletown and that which makes me and others love this little town?

3. Traffic impact to the schools of our community
I understand that we, the County, and the communities within the County, have plans and policies that describe what can and cannot be built in areas throughout our communities. It makes sense to me. I hope it also makes sense to you. 
I like Lake County and I enjoy the rural, rustic and country community charm of Middletown. It is why I choose to live here and have chosen to raise my children here. 

As this project and its design continue to move through the County’s planning process, I respectfully request that the plans and policies be considered to their full extent to preserve all that is special and unique about our location and our town. 
Middletown is not “any old town” in America. It is special; it is Middletown. Please do not sell us out to corporate US. 

Respectfully, 

[Your name, title, address, contact info]

